
        18th November 2016 

Things to note: 

Could you please start sending in the children’s costumes for the 

Christmas performance? If you have any questions regarding this, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

What we have been learning: 

During English, we have been investigating information texts, learning about the success 

criteria needed in them. We have also looked at spelling patterns, applying our phonics to 

make good choices about our spellings.  

         

In Maths, we have solved word problems and began to learn about ‘exchanging’ in written 

subtraction methods… we still have a long way to go with this but with our wonderful learning 

attitudes, we will certainly persevere! 

Through our theme, we have began to make our Stone Age tools and we are preparing for our 

Museum. Invites will be sent out when our Museum is ready. 

 

Next week: 

We have a visitor next Friday, when we will be learning about the Iron Age and comparing it to 
the Stone Age. It will be interesting to see how we advanced.  

 

Please make sure you keep the path clear by the barrier where children exit the school, so 

they do not have to walk round it. Thank you 


